


 

 

`   Washington DC,                                February 10th, 1869 

 

Sir, 

I acknowledge the receipt  

of your letter of the 9th instant, in  

relation to the affairs of the Ottawa  

University, in Kansas, and inform 

You that it has been referred to the 

Commissioner of Indian Affairs. 

Very respectfully, 

Your obt. Servant 

A H Browning 

Secretary 

 

Mr. J. T Jones 

Washington City 


